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Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 12 British Film Institute, London  
 

Our Language Department is organising a film study day on Tuesday 5 December 2023 at the 
British Film Institute in London for Year 12 Spanish students. Students are studying a film as 
part of their A-Level course called “Volver” (“Return”) and it is directed by one of Spain’s most 
renowned film directors, Pedro Almodóvar.   
 
The film study day will consist of travelling together by train, a screening of the film at the British 
Film Institute as well as a workshop where students will mix with other students and learn about 
the director’s themes and styles.  
 
This is a unique opportunity for students not only to really enhance their knowledge of the film 
and the director, but to also mix with students and teachers from other colleges and to share 
experiences and ideas.   
 
The Total Cost for the trip will be £104, this will include a day travel card as well as entry to the 
British Film Institute. 
   
Agenda  
  
• 8am Meet at Seaford station to catch the train to London  
• Walk to the BFI from the station in London 
• Students are expected to be back in Seaford by 5pm 
 
Students will need to wear comfortable shoes for walking in London. They will need a coat in 
case of bad weather and lunch, snacks and drinks for the day (please contact Mrs Derry who 
can organise FSM if applicable) 
   
If you agree to your child taking part in this day, please complete the payment page on 
ParentPay. If you do not have a ParentPay login, please contact parentpay@seafordhead.org 
with your child’s name and year group. Similarly, contact Mrs Derry for FSM help for this. 
  
The closing date for this visit is Friday 1 December 2024 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 M. Derry 
Mrs Derry  
Head of Spanish 
 
 
 


